

## Glen Lake Protective Association October 2019 Newsletter

None of us celebrates the end of Summer but I think we can all look back and be thankful for one of the BEST Summers ever. It was spectacular.

Our next GLPA Membership Meeting will be on October 7th at the Warren County Municipal Center at 7pm. Room 5-110 as usual. Our Website (<a href="www.glenlakeny.org">www.glenlakeny.org</a>) says the date of the meeting will be October 14th but since that is Columbus Day weekend we thought we should change that date. We will amend the Calendar shortly. This is the last Membership meeting of the year.

**Invasive Dive Solutions**, our hand harvester of Eurasion Milfoil, has just completed two weeks of hand pulling on the lake. We'll have a more detailed report on that at our Membership meeting.

**PLEASE REMEMBER** - No Fertilizer within 50 feet of the shoreline. Fertilizer is a problem and a danger to our lake. Please act accordingly. No fertilizer within 50 feet PLEASE!

Thank you to Dave Hodgson, Virginia Etu and Paul Derby for discussing their new Septic Installation details with the Members at our last Membership meeting. It was an educational discussion. We hope it will encourage you to improve, update or replace your Septic Tank. Faulty Septic tanks are a danger to our lake water quality. If you have a question about starting the process please contact one of them. Our goal is to help take some fear and unknown out of the process. At the very least...... Find your Septic Tank and have it pumped out.

If you have any questions please contact me.

Respectfully, Paul McPhillips, President, GLPA 518-791-6779 or pmcphill@nycap.rr.com.